

February 29, 2024

First Baptist of Inwood 634 Middleway Pike Inwood, WV 25428

Dear Pastor Stringer,

We are so excited at what God is doing in the ministry of AbbaCare! Because of donors like you, AbbaCare was able to purchase a permanent building in Martinsburg. The purchase and the subsequent renovations were all completed without any debt!

The first two weeks of February we worked diligently to get everything setup and we saw our first clients in the new building on February 15th. The new space is so beautiful, and such a blessing to our staff and clients. The bigger space will allow us to expand our ministry even further by allowing for more class participation, material assistance, and additional hours of service. We look forward to hosting an open house this summer for our donors to see what the Lord has done.

The growing expansion into Martinsburg over the past 4 years has all been because of your faithful support. We could not do it without you! We are so grateful, and I know that the clients who walk through our doors and experience the love of Christ are grateful too.

In His Service,

Nikki Morelli

Executive Director

Event:

Amount Received: \$130.00 Date Deposited: 2/7/2024

Check #: 10621

No gifts or services were given or received in exchange for this donation.